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Dear Right Honourable Anne- Marie Trevelyan.

Congratulations on your new post of Transport Secretary

I am a member and supporter of the Stonehenge Alliance. I am on ESA income related
but I donated £5 to the legal battle to have Grant Schapps tunnel declared illegal.

I am sure you are aware of all the points made describing the damage any kind of tunnel
will do.

I was born in Dorchester, Dorset. _ .Tam 56.

I belong to the Stones at Stonehenge, and they belong to me, and everyone else who
lives their life in the UK.

They are a visible sign of our heritage, of how long we have made a living here, in this
windy, rainy, sunny, snowy land.

They have withstood all newcomers, they are one of the ancient wonders of the world.
The blue stones were moved from a known site in Wales, by people who had no
industrial revolution, just determination. We are not sure how they moved stones from
Wales to Wiltshire, but they did.

Please honour this world famous site of our Ancestors by keeping it safe.

Please Protect the Stonehenge site in full

( the whole area of burial mounds, the wood henge, the avenue etc: come visit it with
experts who can give you the full tour.)

You don't see India putting a tunnel behind the Taj; Mahal.

It is not just the UK, but the World who will judge us should we fail to protect this
astonishing site.

I wish you all the best in your new role as Transport Secretary.

Yours sincerely
Amanda Ingram

You may quote me, ThankY ou.





